Announcement
Faculty of Arts, Chulalongkorn University
Names of Applicants Invited to Interview for Entry into the Bachelor of Arts in Language and Culture
(International Program), Faculty of A.rts for the 2022 Academic Year

(International Admissions Round)

Chulalongkorn University’s Faculty of Arts hereby announces the names of applicants who are
invited to interview for entry into the Bachelor of Arts in Language and Culture (International Program),
Faculty of Arts for the 2022 Academic Year (International Admissions Round). There are 4 qualifying

candidates as follows:

Applicant Title First Name Last Name Date Time
Number
NONTHAIO001 | Ms. Erika Ueda February 20, 2022 10.00
NONTHAI0004 | Ms. Hsiang-an Wang February 20, 2022 10.30
NONTHAIO005 | Mr. Jin Ho Hwang February 20, 2022 11.00
NONTHAIO007 | Ms. Ramon Sperisen February 20, 2022 11.30

Applicants are required to attend their interview at the date and time specified. Details and method of
interview will be sent to the applicants via e-mail. Applicants are requested to dress in their school uniforms

or polite attire.

Any applicants failing to attend their appointed interview

shall forfeit their rights to an interview.

Announced on the 14 of February 2022.
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(Associate Professor Dr. Suradech Chotiudompant)

Dean of the Faculty of Arts



